Since my last report I have built a spreadsheet to include all of the PF's throughout Lindridge with map reference locations of all issues and points of interest, this should help me 'manage' my time and focus on areas requiring attention.

I have asked Jon White if the County Council have a system by which they can notify PPW's of newly reported problems allowing me to keep my spreadsheet up to date; sadly there is no system but said he would put my suggestion forward at their next meeting. Currently unless I receive information by email/phone the only way of identifying new issues is to regularly scan the entire Parish map for updates.

I am taking delivery of some waymark posts as I have identified several locations were foot paths would benefit from clearer arrowing. One location that has required additional arrowing is the land owned by Woodlands to the north of Eardiston, the owners have erected several new stock fences one of which crosses the Bridleway resulting in the installation of a new 'horse-rider-friendly' field gate.

There have been a couple of other path obstructions brought to my attention which I have inspected and will be contacting the landowner(s)

There has been no action taken by the County Council regarding the damaged bridge and fallen trees along FP598B in Menithwood. I will remind Jon of the work required.

Otherwise everything seems to OK.

Parish Path Warden May 2019